Connecticut Swimming

Senior Committee

Minutes

February 1, 2011

Via Teleconference

Senior Committee Chair Bob Shearer call the meeting to order at 8:07pm
Present: Bob Shearer, Bill Ball, Sean Farrell, Rob Riccobon

Not Present: Randy Erlenbach, Richard Ludemann

Additions to Agenda: None
Approval of the Agenda: The Agenda was unanimously approved
Approval of Minutes: Minutes of the December 14, 2010 meeting were approved

OLD BUSINESS

Senior Circuit feedback from New England and Metro LSC’s

Bob reported on the Conference call with representatives of Metro and New England. Metro
was more interested in making changing their meet to better help their situation. The Metro
meet is not going to be able to be what the other LSC’s want. New England is having issues
finding a venue. There was discussion about using the CT Swimming Senior Invite as one option
and possibly the WRAT Spring Senior Invite as a timed final version.

New Business

CT Senior Invite Dates:

Due to the snow days and the great possibility of high school Graduations being moved to later
in June it was proposed to move the dates of the Senior Invite to June 2-5, 2011.

Voted and passed 4-0

A proposal was also made to move the meet from UCONN to Wesleyan if the facility is
available.



Voted on and passed 4-0

Bob Shearer will speak with Nan Cooper to have her contact Wesleyan for availability and
attempt to lock that date in for the invite.

LC Senior Open Qualifying Time Standards:

Discussion about the fact that the meet is a week earlier and more of the Y teams may now
attend in force. Also discussed were the yard time standards and trying to adjust the yard times
to limit the number of yard qualifiers. Feeling is that the Long Course standards are in line and
any adjustments will be made to the yard standards for this meet.

Long Course Meter standards for the following events were discussed and proposed:

Men’s 200 Free 2:08.99
Women’s 200 Breast 3:02.39
Men’s 200 Breast 2:57.99
Men’s 100 Breast 1:19.99
Men’s 200 Back 2:32.59
Men’s 100 Free 58.69

Men’s 200 Fly 2:33.99

Yard standards for the following were discussed and proposed:

Women’s 100 Free 55.59

Men’s 200 Back 2:12.19
Women’s 200 Back 2:16.29
Men’s 400 Free 4:57.99
Women’s 100 Breast 1:11.59
Men’s 200 IM 2:06.19
Men’s 100 Back 59.19

Voted on and passed 4-0



Next Meeting

Next Senior Meeting will be via conference call at 8pm on Tuesday May 3, 2011
The meeting was adjourned at 9:10pm

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Ball



